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Reverend the Hon. Fred Nile 
Select Committee on the Planning Process in Newcastle and the Broader Hunter Region 
NSW Legislative Council 
 
Reverend Nile, I write this email to you in the hope you may be able to find out and stop the 
development of King Edward Park Headland. I find that there are plenty of planning for a 
function centre on the land that is not right. Please will you take into consideration of the 
corrupt happening that have occurred in Newcastle recently . I the planning of KEHR one of 
them. I am an Aboriginal person and I know the land there was of significance to us, Please 
have an investigation of how Crown Land was to be turned to a function centre, where only 
well off people can go. Thankyou  
Jaye Quinlan 
 


